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  Here is the programm of the French-Nordic Meetings. 

Yours faithfully

2015-12-11 16:16 GMT+01:00 Rencontres Franco-Nordiques 
<rencontresfranconordiques@gmail.com>:

Dear Tone Stedal Haugland,

We are five students of the Institute of Political Sciences in Rennes. In the frame of our 

studies (sustainable development), we organize a workshop (called the Franco-Nordic 

meetings) in partnership with nordic countries about city's resiliency to climate 

changes. It will take place in Caen (France, Normandy), in March (11th, 

12th and 13th). We are organizing the event in the frame of the UNIDSR campaign 
« Making cities resilient: my city is getting ready ». We are also interested in what 

searches, companies, cities and some humanitarian association like the Red Cross do in 

the field of resiliency. To do such an event, we are inviting representatives of these 

different actors to exhange about their point of view, their experience, what they do. 

The purpose is then to debate and propose new ideas or advices in the field of risk 

management. So we want to invite French municipal officials and also actors from 

Nordic Countries (like Sweden, Norway, Finland or Denmark) for a meeting and an 

exchange between them. Thus, Jérôme Rémy, director of the Festival Les Boréales in 

Caen gave us your contact to help us finding an intervenor from Sweden, and if 

possible from Bergen. Do you think you can help us and maybe give us some contacts 

who would be interesting in our project and in participting in our colloque? (all costs 

will be then covered)

In a hope for a positive reply, we remain at your entire disposal for any questions or 

further informations about our project.

Best Regards,

Clément DEVIEILHE,

member of the team of the Franco-Nordic Meetings

Student at Sciences Po Rennes

Master 1 in Management and Sustainable Development

rencontresfranconordiques@gmail.com
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